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County approves wind farm agreements
(KMZA)--The Marshall County Commission has unanimously approved five
agreements with NextEra Energy Resources for the proposed Irish Creek Wind
Project in the southeastern portion of the county.

The agreements were approved when the Commission met Monday.

The proposed wind farm would consist of 110 turbines capable of generating 300
megawatts of power.

Approved were a development agreement, contribution agreement, road use
agreement, decommissioning agreement and complaint resolution agreement.

The county still has three additional agreements to approve. They include a site
plan agreement, a decommissioning bond agreement and a haul route agreement.
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